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We’ve had a busy few weeks so far this term. We have begun creating our recycled 
plastic sculptures and writing informative leaflets about the impact of plastic 
pollution in our oceans. It has been wonderful to see the creativity and ingenuity of 
all of the groups. After looking at the issues with plastic recycling in school, we will 
be writing persuasive letters and thinking about what changes we could make.  
 

 
 
 
In maths we have been continuing our fractions learning by converting between 
mixed numbers and improper fractions and applying our understanding of equivalent 
fractions to add and subtract fractions with different denominators. Next week we 
will be focusing on decimals and percentages. 
 
Exhibition 
On Friday 1st April at 2:45pm, you are invited to come into school to see the final 
outcomes from this project. This will also be an opportunity to look at your children’s 
books.  
 
KLB taster day (Tuesday 22nd March) 
The day is due to start at 9am and Mrs Mac and I will arrive at KLB by 8:45 ready to 
meet and register. Please remember to wear PE kit and bring a packed lunch and 
shin pads if you have them (we will bring lots of sets from school).  
 
Home learning: 

 Read at least five times a week 
 Mathletics – complete set activities each week 
 TTRockstars 
 Spellings – we will begin looking at some different spelling patterns and will 

send home spelling to practise where appropriate. 
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